
Steve, 
Here is my report: 

• Southeast Wyoming, mainly Cheyenne, has expressed concern about the number of 
licensees needing ethics, and only one class being offered in the area this year.  

• The number of complaints seems to have dropped off dramatically, with the ones that 
do become complaints being resolved prior to a hearing. 

• It was my intention to implement a Citation Policy this year, but it will probably not 
happen. 

That is all. 
I apologize for the delinquency. 
 

Paul A Wells 

Responsible Broker, Coldwell Banker The Property Exchange 

Instructor, REALTOR Ethics and Professional Standards, Wyoming REALTORS 

307.286.3821 (mobile) 

pwells@propertyex.com 
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